


CenturyTel and EMBARQ are pleased to announce that our merger is complete now that we have 
received approvals from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission and the FCC.  

As one of the leading communications companies in the United States, our combined company has 
adopted a new name – CenturyLink. You will soon start seeing the CenturyLink name and logo  
wherever you now see CenturyTel or EMBARQ. At this time, there are no planned changes to your 
current plan, rates, features, terms and conditions of your service as a result of the merger or this 
change in operating name. 

CenturyLink is a company that embodies the idea of moving forward – helping customers enjoy the 
benefits of the latest technologies and excellent customer service. Our name and logo represent the 
power of connecting people and businesses to each other and to new opportunities, both locally and 
nationally.

Thank you for your business. We look forward to serving you. Should you have any questions please 
contact the company at the toll-free telephone number listed on your enclosed bill.
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